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Aquarius, Tee Caillou Parades Rescheduled Due to Weather 
 

Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government announces that two parades will be rescheduled 
due to inclement weather. The Krewe of Aquarius, originally scheduled for Saturday night 
(February 3), will now roll on Sunday, February 4, 2024, following Hyacinthians and Titans.  
 
The Krewe of Tee Caillou, originally scheduled for Saturday night (February 3), will now roll 
Saturday, February 10, 2024, at 11AM.  
 
TPCG wishes all residents a happy and safe Mardi Gras celebraUon. Be sure track parade 
progress with our parade tracker at tpcg.org/paradetracker. 
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